
 

 

 
  

 

 

DATE: February 16, 2022 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Agreement with AMS.net to Purchase Security Cameras for Use 

District-Wide 

 

PRESENTED BY: Todd Rivera, Executive Director of Business Services 

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve Agreement with AMS.net to Install Security Cameras for Use District-Wide 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The District’s current security cameras are nearing the end of their useful life. The District has 

contracted with AMS.net to purchase new cameras to replace the existing cameras that are no 

longer functioning efficiently. This agreement is made under the Merced County Fast Open 

Contracts Utilization Services (FOCUS) Contract number #2021092, which helps schools to 

purchase technology equipment quickly using a formally bid contractual relationship at 

competitive pricing. These new cameras will be installed at sites district-wide. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: $238,699.84 from General Fund 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Laura Rowe for Todd Rivera, Executive Director of Business Services 

 

 

Attachment:  Merced County FOCUS Contract, Merced County FOCUS Agreement, Price 

Quote, Purchase Order 


